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th
 September 2014 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Dates to remember! 

All of the following dates are on the calendar page of our website: allsaintsprimary.org 

 

26
th

 September -  Pampered Chef fundraiser Hawstead Village Hall 7.30pm (Half of the 

proceeds will be donated to our school) 

 

30th September -Silver Book assembly 

 

1st October - Poetry Enrichment Day 

 

3
rd

 October – Final payment day for the whole school visit to the pantomime 

 

6th October Parents Evening lists will go up outside each classroom. If your child travels to 

school on the bus then please make a note of convenient times in your child's home school 

liaison book or ring the school office to make an appointment.  

 

10th October -Harvest Enrichment Day with Harvest celebration 2.30pm in the school hall 

for parents and families followed by a foodie Harvest feast! 

 

13th October - Problem Solving Maths Enrichment Day. At the end of the day there will be 

an opportunity for parents to buy maths games and puzzles from the Happy Puzzle Maths 

shop in the school hall.  

 

15th October - Open Books session 3pm. Come along to look at your child's work in their 

classroom.  

 

16th October - Parents Evening 4.30pm - 7pm 

 

20th October - Parents Evening 3.30pm - 5.30pm 
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23rd October - Parent Group Barn Dance. Information about the event, ticket request slips 

and volunteer forms will be placed in book bags. Please could you come along and support 

this event...it promises to be a fun family evening and every penny will go towards 

supporting enrichment activities for your child. Parent Group and the school are really keen 

for this event to be a success and we would like to be able to plan similar family events in 

the future but unless we get a good turnout we won’t be able to run an event like this again. 

Parent Group would appreciate as many volunteers as possible in order to make this event a 

success. Please let us know if you can offer your help in any way. 

 

End of day procedures 

Please could we remind you that if your child is going home with another parent or 

nominated person then you must notify your child's class teacher or the school office. We 

are not able to send children home with other people without this permission. 

 

A few reminders! 

We already have a growing number of jumpers and cardigans which we are unable to 

reunite with their owners as they do not have name labels. Please make sure everything is 

clearly labelled so that we can quickly return all items to their rightful owners! 

 

We still have some swimming contributions outstanding for our Key Stage Two children. We 

would be really grateful if you contribute in some way to the transport costs. If you are 

unsure if you have already contributed, please contact Ms Ryan in the school office. 

 

Please do not park or turn your car in the school car park. The car park is reserved for staff 

and visitors only and turning in the car park can cause a hazard to our children. 

 

As we no longer have a water fountain, please could you ensure that your child brings a 

labelled water bottle to school every day. 

 

Midday Supervisors 

Would you like to be part of our team? If so, we still have vacancies at lunchtime for Midday 

Supervisors either for a regular weekly commitment for a number of days or on a relief 

basis. Please come and have a chat if you are interested in joining us. 

 

Thank you! 

Thank you to all our parent volunteers who have come into school this term to listen to 

readers and support in classes. Your time and support are greatly appreciated. Thank you 

also to our Parent Group who have put a lot of time and effort into organising the Barn 

Dance. 

 

I hope you have a good weekend! 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Clare Lamb 

Headteacher 
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